We apologize for not getting a september newsletter out, we seemed to get really busy
at the end of August.

In the month september we welcomed our new friends Ellie and Olivia. We learned all
about horses and Megan even brought in a real saddle for us to sit on. We spent as much time
as we could outside and on walks, and we also started our own Journals. In our journals will be
things about us, pictures we draw, letter activities and more, these will be put out shortly for
parents to view. We are currently working on writing our names and learning about a new letter
each week. Our interests have transitioned into cats. The children are playing cats all the time!

In October we will continue to go outside each day so please pack appropriate and warm
clothing. We will also be working on learning and giving the children the tools to deal with things
that cause big emotions for the children, such as waiting, and sharing. We are constantly
encouraging the children to talk to each other first and work with the other child to solve their
problem, if they cannot solve it themselves they know to come find a teacher to help. We are
going to really start focusing on a great learning curriculum including math, science, colors,
recognizing letters, and shapes and really preparing the children for kindergarten. This is all
going to still be done through lots of fun and play.

You may have seen many different faces in our preschool room as of late. We welcomed a sub
staff Jessica for 3 weeks and Maikki is currently stepping in to support Megan in the preschool
program. We are waiting for Cassie’s return.



